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Dear Sir/ Madam 
 
Environmental Information Regulation 2004 (EIR) 
Request ID:  REQ07117 
 
Thank you for your request for information relating to carbon offsets. 
 
Your request and our responses are outlined below: 
 
1.  Documents that outline the council’s carbon strategy, including any strategy for 
using carbon offsets to meet carbon targets. 
 
The Council is very committed to tackling all aspects of Climate Change and the current 
Climate Change Strategy can be found at 
https://www.coventry.gov.uk/downloads/download/1640/climate_change_strategy_for_co
ventry.  
A list of some of the major projects addressing Climate Change in the City can be found 
using the following link: 
https://www.coventry.gov.uk/info/65/home_energy_and_warmth/177/tackling_climate_ch
ange/3.  
Coventry is currently in development of a new, more ambitious and inclusive Climate 
Change Strategy which will build upon the great work that is currently happening 
throughout the City. However, there is currently no adopted strategy for carbon offsets.  
 
The Local Plan provides a policy basis for combatting climate change through the 
planning process and was adopted in December 2017. It is not however a specific 
strategy for carbon offsets. the local plan can be viewed here - 
https://www.coventry.gov.uk/downloads/file/25899/final_local_plan_december_2017. 
 
2. Details of all projects that carbon offset payments have been made towards by 
the council since 2015, including who is running those projects, what is being 
done with the money in the projects, the value of payments made by the council, 
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and over what period money is to be paid. 
 
3. Details of any offset fund that has been established by the local planning 
authority to meet carbon targets for building developments. Including: what the 
offsetting projects in the fund are and who is running them; how you determine 
offset carbon savings in projects match the carbon emitted in the development; 
and how it is determined whether offsetting projects are additional to projects that 
might already exist. 
 
4. A list of the major developments in the area under the council’s jurisdiction 
since 2015 that have involved the purchase of carbon offsets in order to meet the 
council’s climate targets, whether from offset funds or individual offsetting 
projects. Please include developments still in the planning stages where the 
purchase is only anticipated. 
 
5. Details of the environmental strategy for the developments covered by part 4, 
including whether money is being paid to a council offsetting fund or to individual 
offsetting projects, how much is being paid and how that price has been 
determined, and what the projects are/who runs them if they are separate to a 
council offsetting fund. 

In response to question 2 to 5, we are not aware of any such projects or proposals that 
are of relevance to this request. 

The supply of information in response to a freedom of information request does not 
confer an automatic right to re-use the information. You can use any information supplied 
for the purposes of private study and non-commercial research without requiring further 
permission.  Similarly, information supplied can also be re-used for the purposes of news 
reporting. An exception to this is photographs. Please contact us if you wish to use the 
information for any other purpose. 
  
Should you wish to make any further requests for information, you may find what you are 
looking for is already published on the Council’s web site and in particular its FOI/EIR 
Disclosure log, Council's Publication Scheme, Open Data and Facts about Coventry. 
 
If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you can ask us to review our 
response. Requests for reviews should be submitted within 40 days of the date of receipt 
of our response to your original request – email: infogov@coventry.gov.uk  
 
If you are unhappy with the outcome of our review, you can write to the Information 
Commissioner, who can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe 
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF or email casework@ico.org.uk.  
 
Please remember to quote the reference number above in your response.  
 
Yours faithfully  
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